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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) has been shortlisted in the Yorkshire Leadership Awards and
the Yorkshire Business of the Year Awards 2025. The two awards ceremonies are led by
TheBusinessDesk.com.

The shortlist for the Yorkshire Leadership Awards 2025 was drawn up at a judging day that brought
together a panel of esteemed judges as they presided over entries from the region’s business leaders. The
awards event will take place in Leeds city centre on 20 March 2025.

To reach the finalist stage in the Yorkshire Business of the Year Awards 2025, PTSG received a visit from
the judging panel of TheBusinessDesk.com at its Castleford headquarters, during which PTSG’s leaders
discussed the key reasons for its continued growth and success. The winners will be revealed at a high-
profile black toe awards evening in Leeds on 20 February 2025.

PTSG was a finalist at the PFM Partnership Awards in November 2024, and was one of the sponsors of the
prestigious IWFM Awards in October 2024.
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